
NOTES ON CHARGES 
 
2.    PHARMACY AND APPLIANCE CONTRACTORS 

 

From 1 November 2020, the need for patient signatures on prescription, dental 
and general ophthalmic services forms has been temporarily suspended until 31 
August 2021. Contractors are asked to confirm a patient’s eligibility for free 
prescriptions and mark this on the FP10 form or EPS token, on behalf of the 
patient. Patients should continue to be asked to produce evidence of entitlement 
or the FP10 or EPS token can be marked with “evidence not seen”. 
 

3.    DISPENSING DOCTORS 
 

From 1 November 2020, the need for patient signatures on prescription, dental 
and general ophthalmic services forms has been temporarily suspended until 31 
August 2021.  Contractors are asked to confirm a patient’s eligibility for free 
prescriptions and mark this on the FP10 form or EPS token, on behalf of the 
patient. Patients should continue to be asked to produce evidence of entitlement 
or the FP10 or EPS token can be marked with “evidence not seen”.  Where 
patients would sign the FP10 form or EPS token, contractors are asked to 
annotate the form with Covid-19. 
 

 


